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Parent/Carers 
 
 
April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  KCC Home/School Transport – Important Information Years 11, 12 & 13 
 
Year 11 Pupils 
As your child is transferring to 6th Form this September, if you require KCC home/school transport you will 
need to apply for post 16 transport.   
 
Year 12 & 13 Pupils 
If your child currently has transport to 6th Form you may still need to re-apply and it is worth checking with the 
transport eligibility team, tel. 03000 41 21 21. 
 
The Meadowfield 6th Form Centre address is: 
 
Meadowfield 6th Form Centre 
Ufton Lane 
Sittingbourne 
Kent ME10 1JB 
 
Please make your application early, as the applications can take at least to 6/8 weeks to process. Please 
apply for transport is via the link below: 
 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-transport/school-transport-for-children-with-
special-educational-needs/post-16-transport-for-send-young-people/apply-for-post-16-transport-assistance 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ginny Cosstick 
Office Manager/PA to Leadership 
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